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Allison, Rick

From: Kallasandra Moran [kmoran@petro-fs.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2011 9:50 AM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: RE: IRVINE FACILITY 15-22 - COGCC Form 2A (400185644) - Bayswater Exploration and 

Production LLC
Attachments: Irvine 15-22 - Reference Map & Photos.pdf; 55-Renohill fine sandy loam - Plant 

Productivity.pdf

Rick, 

 

Please see notes in red below…  

 

Thanks! 

 

Kallasandra M. Moran 

Regulatory Analyst 

Petroleum Field Services 

 

Phone: (303) 928-7128 Ext. 236 

Cell: (720) 903-6686 

Email: kmoran@petro-fs.com 

 

1801 West 13th Avenue 

Denver, Colorado 80204 

 

From: Allison, Rick [mailto:Rick.Allison@state.co.us]  

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 9:16 AM 

To: Kallasandra Moran 

Subject: IRVINE FACILITY 15-22 - COGCC Form 2A (400185644) - Bayswater Exploration and Production LLC 

 

Hi Kallasandra, 

 

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the IRVINE FACILITY 15-22 location in the SWSE 

Sec22 T7N R64W, Weld County, and requests the following additional information to complete the review of the Form 

2A: 

 

1) Mud Disposal: COGCC has deleted the mud disposal method since no drilling will be conducted at this 

location. That is fine (I was under the impression that it was a requirement during the validation to have it 

filled out. I will make sure it is not going forward.) 

2) Land Use: Based on a review of aerial photography and the Location Pictures, the land use appears to be 

Non-Crop Land – Rangeland.  COGCC will change the Form 2A to state that the Current and Future Land Use 

is Rangeland. That is fine. 

3) Plant Community: Since the land use is rangeland, please provide me with information necessary to 

complete the Plant Community section of the Form 2A, including whether noxious weeds are present. 

13. Plant Community 

                Are Noxious Weeds Present: No 

                Plant Species from NRCS (See attached) 

                Plant Communities:  Native Grassland 

4) Reference Area: Please provide Reference Area Pictures and a Reference Area Map to document the 

Reference Area selected for reclamation purposes. Attached 
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5) Water Resources: The location is a sensitive area because it is within 1/8 mile of a domestic water well.  

Therefore, COGCC has changed the sensitive area designation to Yes. That is fine. 

Please contact me if you have any questions about this Form 2A. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Rick Allison, P.G. 

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 

Denver, CO 80203 

303-894-2100 ext 5102 

 


